
 

 

MEMO 
 
To:  Montana State Library Commission 

From:  Jennie Stapp, State Librarian , Evan Hammer, Digital Library Administrator 

Subject: Montana State Reference Network Glidepath 

Date:  February 3, 2025 

 

The Section E Budget Subcommittee has asked the State Library for numerous versions of a 

glidepath to understand when the Montana State Reference Network will be self-sustaining. 

Glidepaths vary based on their length of time to self-sustainability and assumptions about state 

investment.  

 

June 1, 2024 Glidepath 
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January 21, 2025 Glidepath 
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February 12, 2025 Glidepath       

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


